
 8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD.,  KENNEWICK, WASHINGTON  99336-7166
TELEPHONE 509-734-4500  FACSIMILE  509-737-7166 

www.cngc.com

May 11, 2021 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: UG-200281 CNGC Assistance Update Presentation 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Attached is Cascade Natural Gas Corporation’s presentation providing an overview of its Big 
HEART Assistance Program. 

The following file is electronically submitted as part of this filing: 

• UG-200281 CNG Assistance Update Presentation - WA 05-11-21.ppt– A PowerPoint
file providing an overview of Cascade’s Big HEART Assistance Program.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 734-4549. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Christopher Mickelson 

Christopher Mickelson  
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation  
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
christopher.mickelson@cngc.com 
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